Dear Mark Morris Foundation

Thank you so much for supporting our Camp Read Smore Summer Reading Pro-
gram this summer. With your help we were able to provide books and services to
over 500 individuals this summer.

Families took part in our activities, crafts, story time, and just hanging out in the
library for the afternoon.

Without your help, this would not have been possible!!

With gratitude,
Sharon Manley
Lewiston-Altura Schools

Library Media Specialist
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